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Dear Friends of GYTTE,                                                                            

 

Happy February – month of Friendship, Dr. Martin Luther King 

and lots of cold…except in Tlancualpican. Although everything is 

dry, the weather is really wonderful with warm days and cool 

evenings and mornings. 

 

We are so very grateful for your help in raising funds for a new 

truck. We bought it yesterday: a 2014 Toyota Hilux double cabin 

4 cylinder, 30,000 km in very good shape for about $14,000 

dollars. We are pleased! It will make the work easier. In August-

September we sold three gas guzzlers (apparently near and dear to some of you) and with that money bought a 

2005 Ford F150 6 cylinder. It has been fabulous around the farm.  

We also bought a four-wheel motorcycle that has saved us a lot of 

gasoline. We realized we have many errands into town that can be 

made by one person – like selling milk and cheese. So it is perfect. 

Our gasoline use is down! We still have the 2007 Town and Country 

mini-van and the black Chevy van. These are used a lot with 

groups. 

 

Thank you – our loving circle of friends of GYTTE are always with us 

– praying for this ministry and the people involved, our staff and 

those we serve.  

 

If by chance you were in the process of fundraising for a truck, as 

you know, there are always many other needs. We are beginning to fundraise for our next training of new Health 

Promotors. Our current group graduates in March. Depending on donations we might begin the next group in 

September, or March 2020. To cover costs for three courses it takes $1,050 for each woman. 

 

We are also raising money to be able to help families build more straw-bale 

homes. We have made some improvements in the design and hope to 

continue accompanying needy families towards sustainability. 

 

And of course we always need support for our staff and daily expenses. 

 

We give thanks to God for you. It is so good to know you are by our side. 

 

In God’s love, 

 

Nan, Miguel and the GYTTE Team 


